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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Two-Month Closure of Westbound 91 Serfas Club Off-Ramp Starts July 5 
 

A full closure of the westbound 91 Auto Center Drive/Serfas Club Drive off-ramp will start July 5 

at 8 pm for approximately two months, as part of the Riverside County Transportation 

Commission’s 91 Project in Corona. 

The closure is needed to allow construction crews to safely build the new westbound 91 Maple 

Street on-ramp and to widen the 91. Construction work is subject to change based on weather 

or other factors. 

As a detour, motorists can use the Maple Street off-ramp, travel north on Maple to Pomona 

Road, and then head west on Pomona Road to access Auto Center Drive/Serfas Club Drive.   

During this closure and throughout construction, drivers are reminded to adhere to the posted 

speed limit within the 91 Project construction zone, follow detour signs, and carpool, when 

feasible. Motorists also should allow extra travel time, especially to reach morning trains at the 

West Corona Metrolink Station.  

The 91 Project is adding regular lanes, tolled express lanes, auxiliary lanes and direct express 

connectors from the northbound 15 to the westbound 91 and from the eastbound 91 to the 

southbound 15. Improvements to interchanges, ramps, lanes and surface streets also will be 

made along the 91 between the Riverside County/Orange County Line in Corona and Pierce 

Street in Riverside. The new lanes are expected to open in 2017.  

For more information, visit sr91project.info, call the helpline at 877-770-9191, or email 

sr91project@rctc.org.  
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